
Mountain Village’s 
Village Center Subarea Planning 

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE 
Thurs, Aug 9, 2018 

12:00 – 6:00 PM 
Mountain Village Town Hall  

In March 2018, the Town of Mountain Village, Telluride Mountain Village Owners Association and Telluride Ski & Golf 
entered into a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the desire to implement the existing 2011 Comprehensive Plan 
actions for the Village Center Subarea.  Professional planners from AECOM and members from the subarea committee 
will be present at the Open House to engage with the public. 

PLEASE JOIN US AND SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK 

 
        Written comments can be sent to either: 
   

  Michelle Haynes, Planning & Development Director 
 mhaynes@mtnvillage.org 
 Town of Mountain Village 

 Anton Benitez, Executive Director 
 anton@tmvoa.org 
 Telluride Mountain Village Owners Association 


